
 Dear Partners in Missions: 
Here are some highlights from the past quarter: Pastor Hanna from Turks and Caicos delivered a sermon 
for us. My wife and I attended a conference in Curacao with Bro. & Sis. Smith (Area Coordinator), Bro. & 
Sis. Landaw (Retired Missions), and Bro. & Sis. Merisier (Pastor in Curacao). Additionally, special services 
in Nassau featured the ministry of Bro. & Sis. Ritchie. Each was a great blessing and thoroughly enjoyed.  

For more info please visit: facebook.com/missionaryjrblack
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